PSSC – Meeting March 14th, 2019 
Attendance:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Cathy Lloyd, Stacey Morneault, Tracy Trenholm, Joscelyn Cherriere, Andrew Gaunce

1. Letter sent to DEC and district regarding our bathrooms.  The boys bathroom downstairs will have the stalls replaced and the girls bathroom downstairs will have the locks replaced on the stall doors.  A full bathroom renovation is on the district list for 2020/21 school year.  Awaiting approval for a full renovation. 

2. Grade 1 French Immersion teacher left for personal reasons.  Rachelle LeBlanc is the new teacher for the Grade 1 classroom.  She will kept the same students next school year. 

3. Survey regarding the Grade 1 Entry point for French Immersion was completed by the public.  No decision has been made yet by the government for next year’s entry point for French Immersion. 

4. High number of international students registering at our school.  Population of students at our school to date: approximately 325.

5. New breakfast program; new appliances (stove and toaster provided) and food delivered every week with new breakfast food items

6. K-2 Project – teachers feel that the program is successful.  This program will continue for next school year.  This program has an extended hour to their day with math games and social emotional games. 

7. Drama has started at the early years.  K-2 will be doing a reader’s theatre and 3-5 will be performing a play for the school. 
